
Hello everyone

Finally, we wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We hope you all
manage to relax over the festive period and enjoy some quality time with your loved
ones. 

Welcome  Jordan!
We have welcomed Jordan to our staff team and are thrilled to have him working with us.
Jordan will be working Wednesday to Friday and will primarily be based in the Main
Room, however may provide cover in the Baby Room from time to time. Please do say
hello and make him feel welcome.

We also have a student with us from the college at the moment, Jack. Jack is studying for
his Level 3 and is with us on Thursdays and Fridays. 

Happy December! The children are all getting very excited about Christmas now
and the Nursery decorations have gone up. As the weather gets wetter and colder,
please make sure children are bringing coats, hats and scarves and please make
sure all is labelled. Things do go missing and it is much easier to reunite possessions
when they have names on.

December newsletter
A little bit of news from Nursery

Save the Dates

We close for Christmas at 17:30 on
Friday 22nd December and re-open in
the New Year on Tuesday 2nd January
2024 at 08:00.

We know it is the season of coughs and
colds and there has been a lot of nasty
bugs going round in the last few weeks.
As long as your child is fine in themself,
they do not need to be kept at home
with a cold; however please do not send
your child if they are needing Calpol to
keep symptoms or fever at bay.

New Staff

mERRY cHRISTMAS AND A hAPPY nEW yEAR

Christmas Parties are on Wednesday
20th December. Please return slips by
this Friday, 8th December.

Coughs and colds


